ANNOUNCEMENT

[bookmark: _GoBack]Registration for new STAR students who have completed their undergraduate studies will take place on Thursday, October 31, 2019, and Wednesday, November 6, 2019, one hour before the start of the courses, at the Secretariat of the Department of Informatics and Telecommunications.
Necessary documents:
1) Bachelor's degree, analytical records stamped by their Secretariat and a simple photocopy of them.
2) ID and a simple photocopy of it.
3) An ID-type photo
Additional documents: Employment contract or certificate of employer (for those wishing to join the part-time schedule).
New registration dates will be announced for those who are expected to complete their studies at September 2018-2019 exam.

From the Secretariat
Tuesday 29 October 2019
